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My Sources for “Why The Military is Studying UFOs”​
​
  
 
"USS Nimitz (CVN-68) is an aircraft carrier of the United States Navy, and the lead 
ship of her class. One of the largest warships in the world, she was laid down, 
launched, and commissioned as CVAN-68, "aircraft carrier, attack, nuclear powered", 
but she was later redesignated as CVN-68, "aircraft carrier, multi-mission, 
nuclear-powered", on 30 June 1975, as part of a fleet-wide realignment that year." 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/USS_Nimitz​
​
"Nimitz, again with CVW-11 embarked, deployed to the Persian Gulf on 7 May 2005, 
returning on 8 November 2005.[22] This deployment marked three decades of service, 
and was depicted in the Emmy award-winning 2008 PBS documentary series Carrier.[23] 
In June 2006, Nimitz was awarded the 2005 Battle "E".[24]" 
— 
 
0:40 
https://eu.usatoday.com/story/travel/columnist/cox/2017/05/28/altitude/102185856/​
​
https://media.lasvegasnow.com/nxsglobal/lasvegasnow/document_dev/2018/05/18/TIC%20TAC
%20UFO%20EXECUTIVE%20REPORT_1526682843046_42960218_ver1.0.pdf 
— 
0:58 
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-cha
d-underwood.html "All told, radar operators with the Princeton spent about two weeks 
attempting to figure out what the objects were, a process that included having the 
ship’s radar system shut down and recalibrated to make sure that the mysterious radar 
returns were not not false positives, or “ghost tracks.” " 
— 
1:02 
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-cha
d-underwood.html 
— 
3:28 
"Speaker 1: [00:17:49] We go back as we're flying back the controller because we're 
talking to the kid on the Princeton, the the their colossus, their operations 
specialist. They are the ones that run the radars. And we're talking to him and he's 
like, Hey, sir, you're not going to believe this. But that thing is that your cap? It 
showed back up. It just popped up. I mean, this is like 60 miles away. It just 
reappears. We're like, oh, okay. So we got the radars out. We're looking for it. We 
get out there, we never see it [00:18:14][25.0] 
" 
https://youtu.be/aB8zcAttP1E 
— 

 

https://youtu.be/Hcq9_Tw2eTE
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/USS_Nimitz
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=40
https://eu.usatoday.com/story/travel/columnist/cox/2017/05/28/altitude/102185856/
https://media.lasvegasnow.com/nxsglobal/lasvegasnow/document_dev/2018/05/18/TIC%20TAC%20UFO%20EXECUTIVE%20REPORT_1526682843046_42960218_ver1.0.pdf
https://media.lasvegasnow.com/nxsglobal/lasvegasnow/document_dev/2018/05/18/TIC%20TAC%20UFO%20EXECUTIVE%20REPORT_1526682843046_42960218_ver1.0.pdf
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=58
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-chad-underwood.html
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-chad-underwood.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=62
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-chad-underwood.html
https://nymag.com/intelligencer/2019/12/tic-tac-ufo-video-q-and-a-with-navy-pilot-chad-underwood.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=208
https://youtu.be/aB8zcAttP1E
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4:31 
https://www.wired.com/story/what-is-up-with-those-pentagon-ufo-videos/ 
 
"And a copy of one of the much-touted videos has been online since at least 2007. UFO 
researcher Isaac Koi (a pseudonym under which he writes about the topic) established 
that the second video in the Times story, of an event in 2004, appeared online in 
2007. Someone posted it on the conspiracy website Above Top Secret, and Koi delved 
into its origins. The first appearance he could find was on a website for a company 
called Vision Unlimited—a film production company. An archived 2007 version of 
vision-unlimited.de confirms that the footage was hosted there back then. 
 
That archival film matches the Times video.1" 
— 
5:47 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tFCHFQ0Jrm8 
— 
6:45 
This report was the first big break for UFO enthusiasts in a major newspaper in 
decades, which is why it made such huge waves. 
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-program-ufo-harry-reid.html​
​
"The Defense Department has never before acknowledged the existence of the program, 
which it says it shut down in 2012. But its backers say that, while the Pentagon 
ended funding for the effort at that time, the program remains in existence. For the 
past five years, they say, officials with the program have continued to investigate 
episodes brought to them by service members, while also carrying out their other 
Defense Department duties. 
 
The shadowy program — parts of it remain classified — began in 2007, and initially it 
was largely funded at the request of Harry Reid, the Nevada Democrat who was the 
Senate majority leader at the time and who has long had an interest in space 
phenomena." 
— 
6:50 
"The shadowy program — parts of it remain classified — began in 2007, and initially 
it was largely funded at the request of Harry Reid, the Nevada Democrat who was the 
Senate majority leader at the time and who has long had an interest in space 
phenomena." 
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-
program-ufo-harry-reid.html&sa=D&source=docs&ust=1668089735558504&usg=AOvVaw2VnVWOocx
iH-aoWWN9fs_b 
— 
7:55 
https://globalnews.ca/news/7757069/ufo-pyramid-sphere-leaked-footage-pentagon-uap/ 
— 

https://youtu.be/Hcq9_Tw2eTE
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=271
https://www.wired.com/story/what-is-up-with-those-pentagon-ufo-videos/
http://vision-unlimited.de
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=347
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tFCHFQ0Jrm8
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=405
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-program-ufo-harry-reid.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=410
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-program-ufo-harry-reid.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-program-ufo-harry-reid.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/12/16/us/politics/pentagon-program-ufo-harry-reid.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=475
https://globalnews.ca/news/7757069/ufo-pyramid-sphere-leaked-footage-pentagon-uap/
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8:08 
https://www.mysterywire.com/ufo/new-uap-photographs/​
​
mysterywire.com is a George Knapp/Jeremy Corbell site. THese guys are definitely 
excited but also quite reliable so far. Also IGN has obtained a confirmation from the 
Pentagon 
https://nordic.ign.com/news/45376/pentagon-confirms-uap-footage-filmed-by-us-navy​
​
From the IGN article: "“I can confirm that the referenced photos and videos were 
taken by Navy personnel. The UAPTF has included these incidents in their ongoing 
examinations. As we have said before, to maintain operations security and to avoid 
disclosing information that may be useful to potential adversaries, DOD does not 
discuss publicly the details of either the observations or the examinations of 
reported incursions into our training ranges or designated airspace, including those 
incursions initially designated as UAP.” 
— 
8:17 
UAP hearing https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY&t=1045s 
 
Livescience says was recorded in 2021 "The object, captured through the cockpit 
window of an FA-18 fighter jet in 2021, was also seen by the Navy pilot flying the 
jet and picked up by the plane's sensors. But what exactly it could be remains a 
mystery." https://www.livescience.com/ufo-hearing-metallic-hypersonic-flying-object 
— 
8:38 
https://www.livescience.com/navy-ufo-videos-national-security-threat 
 
"The release of this information will harm national security as it may provide 
adversaries valuable information regarding Department of Defense/Navy operations, 
vulnerabilities, and/or capabilities," Gregory Cason, deputy director of the Navy's 
FOIA office, wrote in a response letter. "No portions of the videos can be segregated 
for release." 
— 
9:47 
Cost of a an F/A 18 US$67.4 million (2021) 
https://aerocorner.com/aircraft/f-18-super-hornet/ 
— 
13:15 
"UAP THREATEN FLIGHT SAFETY AND, POSSIBLY, NATIONAL 
SECURITY 
UAP pose a hazard to safety of flight and could pose a broader danger if some 
instances 
represent sophisticated collection against U.S. military activities by a foreign 
government or 
demonstrate a breakthrough aerospace technology by a potential adversary. 

https://youtu.be/Hcq9_Tw2eTE
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=488
https://www.mysterywire.com/ufo/new-uap-photographs/
http://mysterywire.com
https://nordic.ign.com/news/45376/pentagon-confirms-uap-footage-filmed-by-us-navy
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=497
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY&t=1045s
https://www.livescience.com/ufo-hearing-metallic-hypersonic-flying-object
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=518
https://www.livescience.com/navy-ufo-videos-national-security-threat
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=587
https://aerocorner.com/aircraft/f-18-super-hornet/
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=795
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Ongoing Airspace Concerns 
When aviators encounter safety hazards, they are required to report these concerns. 
Depending 
on the location, volume, and behavior of hazards during incursions on ranges, pilots 
may cease 
their tests and/or training and land their aircraft, which has a deterrent effect on 
reporting. 
• The UAPTF has 11 reports of documented instances in which pilots reported near 
misses with a UAP." 
https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/5/56/Prelimary-Assessment-UAP-20210625
%281%29.pdf 
— 
13:59 
House Intelligence committee holds hearing on Unidentified Aerial Phenomena 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY 
— 
14:23 
officially the US government shut down Project Blue Book in 1969 and hasn't been 
investigating UFOs until 2007 
https://archivesfoundation.org/documents/50-years-ago-government-stops-investigating-
ufos/ 
— 
14:41 
House Intelligence committee holds hearing on Unidentified Aerial Phenomena 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY 
— 
17:22 
"One of the videos, referred to as GoFast, appears to show an object moving at 
immense speed. But an analysis by the military says that is an illusion created by 
the angle of observation against water. According to Pentagon calculations, the 
object is moving only about 30 miles per hour." 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html 
— 
17:42 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY 
— 
17:48 
"Military officials declined to say precisely when or where the images were taken. 
But they believe the incidents are examples of attempts to conduct surveillance on 
military maneuvers." 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html 
— 
18:29 
"Another video, known as Gimbal, shows an object that appears to be turning or 
spinning. Military officials now believe that is the optics of the classified image 

https://youtu.be/Hcq9_Tw2eTE
https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/5/56/Prelimary-Assessment-UAP-20210625%281%29.pdf
https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/5/56/Prelimary-Assessment-UAP-20210625%281%29.pdf
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=839
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=863
https://archivesfoundation.org/documents/50-years-ago-government-stops-investigating-ufos/
https://archivesfoundation.org/documents/50-years-ago-government-stops-investigating-ufos/
http://v
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1042
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1062
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nZ69fRaUGQY
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1068
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1109
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sensor, designed to help target weapons, make the object appear like it is moving in 
a strange way."  
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-milit
ary-reports.html&sa=D&source=docs&ust=1669905018638346&usg=AOvVaw21f5idd07gZjCZXo2Fk7
uw 
— 
18:49 
Mick West trying to explain the rotation of the object with the help of a simulation 
and a deep dive into the patents of the FLIR system: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qsEjV8DdSbs 
 
"Another video, known as Gimbal, shows an object that appears to be turning or 
spinning. Military officials now believe that is the optics of the classified image 
sensor, designed to help target weapons, make the object appear like it is moving in 
a strange way." 
 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html 
— 
19:35 
Besides the images of the green triangles, the other recordings released by the 
Pentagon have not been categorized as surveillance incidents, at least so far. 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html 
— 
21:43 
"The IEEE publication states that Dr. Pais is no longer with NAVAIR/NAWCAD, but now 
works at the U.S. Navy Strategic Systems Programs (SSP). According to its website, 
SSP covers the “entire spectrum of activities from research, development, building of 
hardware, training of crews, and construction of facilities, through the continued 
operational support” of America’s Trident submarine-launched ballistic missiles 
(SLBMs) and Ohio class and future Columbia class nuclear-powered ballistic missile 
submarines (SSBNs). In 2018, SSP announced it was developing a new “Prompt Global 
Strike Weapon,” now known as the Intermediate-Range Conventional Prompt Strike, which 
consists of a hypersonic glide body on top of a rocket booster that submarines or 
surface ships that could launch and that could potentially reach any target on Earth 
within an hour, depending on the location of the launch platform. " 
https://www.thedrive.com/the-war-zone/31798/the-secretive-inventor-of-the-navys-bizar
re-ufo-patents-finally-talks 
— 
24:40 
https://www.nobelprize.org/prizes/physics/#:~:text=The%20Nobel%20Prize%20in%20Physics
%202022%20was%20awarded%20to%20Alain,and%20pioneering%20quantum%20information%20scien
ce%E2%80%9D. 
— 
 
 

https://youtu.be/Hcq9_Tw2eTE
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1129
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qsEjV8DdSbs
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1175
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/28/us/politics/ufo-military-reports.html
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1303
https://www.thedrive.com/the-war-zone/31798/the-secretive-inventor-of-the-navys-bizarre-ufo-patents-finally-talks
https://www.thedrive.com/the-war-zone/31798/the-secretive-inventor-of-the-navys-bizarre-ufo-patents-finally-talks
https://youtu.be/QmD2-vAkXDA?t=1480
https://www.nobelprize.org/prizes/physics/#:~:text=The%20Nobel%20Prize%20in%20Physics%202022%20was%20awarded%20to%20Alain,and%20pioneering%20quantum%20information%20science%E2%80%9D
https://www.nobelprize.org/prizes/physics/#:~:text=The%20Nobel%20Prize%20in%20Physics%202022%20was%20awarded%20to%20Alain,and%20pioneering%20quantum%20information%20science%E2%80%9D
https://www.nobelprize.org/prizes/physics/#:~:text=The%20Nobel%20Prize%20in%20Physics%202022%20was%20awarded%20to%20Alain,and%20pioneering%20quantum%20information%20science%E2%80%9D
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